Congratulations
Mark Zimny
Warmest congratulations on being recognized
by the 2017 Oakville Awards for Business Excellence
in the category of
Large Business of the Year
This honour bestowed upon you is certainly well deserved.

We recognize you for the significant contributions you are making to our
' community.

Please accept my personal congratulations
and best wishes with all of your future endeavours.

Sincerely,

N OLIVER
MEMBER OF PARLIAMENT
OAKVILLE




